
Reminder:  Follow our Facebook and Twitter pages for all up to date information.  

29th May 2020 

Tel: 01827 892422 

Email: admin2018@welearn365.com               

Please refer to previous news-

letters to see how we explain 

social distancing. 

 Hello everybody! 

The final half term of the school year starts on 

Monday with some children in school and some 

children remaining at home.  All parents in  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 should have received an email 

with all the specific details for their child’s return including 

their social group. Please ensure you adhere to all timings and 

arrangements as school will need to be run with military     

precision.  

The staff have worked hard this week to ensure school is set 

up to  ensure our plans can be achieved. Once there are       

children in each of the rooms I am sure they will feel warm and 

friendly, even if we cant be physically close! 

A copy of the behaviour policy for this time is available to   

parents on the Reopening page of the Parents section of the 

website.  We will have to be more rigorous around physical 

contact as it increases risk but any deliberate breach  of social 

distancing will be treated as extremely serious—parents will 

be contacted.  

I cannot stress to you enough the importance of maintaining 

all the  rules we have established for the health and safety of 

everyone.  

You MUST not send your child to school if they are unwell. 

Stick to lockdown guidance when outside of school to          

minimise the risk to staff and children in school 

For those children at home, we are sorry that we cannot  have 

you back but the guidance does not allow it. Also there is not a 

single classroom space free in school! There will still be work 

provided on Eschools  to keep people busy.  

Thank you to everybody for your  continued support and    

positivity. We appreciate that this situation is far from ideal 

but your continued  positive feedback has been important to 

us as a Leadership Team so thank you.  

Mrs Cross :o) 

 

Contacting school 

From Monday, all contact with staff has to be through the 

office via email or telephone contact only. We will not be 

receiving parents at the hatch as part of our measures to 

minimise visitors into school. 

During school hours you can telephone school on 01827 

892422 or leave a message on the answerphone which will 

be picked up  as soon as possible. 

Email school any time on  

admin2018@welearn365.com this is checked throughout the 

day. 

An example of a socially   

distanced classroom in 

our schools. 

Dinners 

From Monday, there will be two dinner options available– 

the red dinner choice and a jacket potato. Children can also 

bring a packed lunch.  

Children in Reception and Y1 are still entitled to a Universal 

Free School Meal, 

If you are in receipt of FSM vouchers, Mrs Genge will have 

contacted you about your options. 

You CANNOT have vouchers AND a meal in school. 

 


